COPY. 07
Llopd's Register of Sﬁhqmmg

-1, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
276h July, 1939,

Dear Sir,

1 duly received your letter of the 18th instent,
forwarding plan, in dupiicate, of thrust shaft proposed by
Mesars. Nydqvist & Holm 4/B., Trollhatten, for the new engine
to be :Eted in the liotership YHRLLESUND" , and with regard
thereto I have o inform you that with 2 SCSA heavy oil
engines intended for main propelling purposes and baving
perticulars as stated in my letter of the 2lst ultimo, the
proposed size of thrust shalt, vizi- 139,9 mme dlae, Will
be approved.

The plan showing details of the thrust shaft
will also be approved and one copy is returned herewith.

I am, M s&r,




